
 
 
 
 
 30 April 2024 

Dear Warkworth School Whānau 

Welcome back to Term 2!  We hope the students are ready for an exciting term ahead.  
There's so much happening in the coming weeks and we will have a newsletter coming out 
next week but here are a few notices, so let's dive right into it! 
 
Powhiri: We will be welcoming our new students and their families with a Powhiri in the 
Senior hall on Friday 3 May.  Please arrive at 2pm for a 2:10pm start. 
 
Year 6 Camp: We're kicking off this term with a bang as our Year 6 students embark on their 
much-anticipated camp next week.  If it's anything like the incredible experiences our Year 5 
students had, we're in for an amazing time!  Camps are such a valuable part of our students' 
education, providing opportunities for personal growth, team building, and great memories. 
We can't wait to hear all about their experiences when they return! 
 
Change in Pick Up Procedure for the Junior Students: With winter fast approaching and 
the likelihood of wet weather increasing, we're making some adjustments to our pick-up 
procedures to ensure the safety and convenience of our junior students.  Starting next week, 
pick-ups for junior students on the senior side of the school will be on the netball court and in 
front of the school hall.  Students will be organized into class lines.  We appreciate your 
cooperation and understanding as we implement these changes. 
 
Teacher Only Day: Just a friendly reminder for your diaries – on Friday, May 31, school will 
be closed for a Teacher Only Day.  Our staff will be engaged in professional development 
activities, which will include looking at curriculum developments and enhancing their 
teaching practices.  
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact us. We're 
looking forward to a fantastic term filled with learning, growth, and fun! 
 
Pink Shirt Day: Pink Shirt Day will be celebrated on Friday May 17.  Students are 
encouraged to wear something pink in support of pink shirt day.  This is not a fundraiser so 
there is no need for a gold coin donation.  The theme for Pink shirt day is “all kinds of 
kindness”.  It is a visual reminder that our community is kind, encouraging, celebrates 
difference and that we stand up for others.  By supporting this Day, we will be celebrating 
our school value of manaakitanga.  
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